
TPA Park Aquatic Center - Ground Breaking Scheduled for April 1st 
 
Frankfort, IN – Mayor Sheets would like to welcome everyone to the Groundbreaking of the TPA Park 
Aquatic Center at 2:00pm on Friday, April 1, 2022.  
 
“I know the community has waited a long time for a new pool and I am excited to share that we have 
made progress and the construction of the new aquatic center will start in a few short weeks. The Pool 
Committee, Park Superintendent-Bart Kraning, City Council, Redevelopment Commission, Board of 
Works and I have worked hard to make sure we stayed within budget while providing as many aquatic 
amenities as possible,” says Mayor Sheets. “It has been a long process, but the end result will be worth 
the wait.”  
 
The groundbreaking will take place near the pool house and parking is available on the north side of the 
pool by the baseball diamond.  
 

 


